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Please reconsider this proposal to demolish the the Cox award-winning stadium. The 
price is enormous and could be used for more appropriate and necessary public services 
(see education and health). The location is also questionable, given the focus of this 
government on centring investment in western Sydney, and he planning process has 
been rushed and secretive. 
 
I write this proposal in the hope this waste of public money and grab for public park 
space will not come to pass.  
 
Thank you 
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